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From: gkrapf
To: Michelle Miller
Cc: Aaron Pool
Subject: H2275 - Planing and Zoning Meeting 1/9/23
Date: Tuesday, January 3, 2023 11:14:30 AM

Dear Michelle and P & Z Board Members,

We are strongly opposed to the above referenced zoning change request.

 The back section of the Ridge Manor Estates has always been a "homes only" section while
the front was allowed to have mobile homes. It is unfair and disturbing for those of us who did
our due diligence before buying our property to see what was allowed and not allowed to see
all the changes being granted. Most of my neighbors are living here because it was designated
as a "homes only" section but they are either afraid to speak out or unable to attend the public
meeting. 

Additionally, back in June another property owner requested the same zoning change (H2224).
It was not recommended by staff due to it not being compatible with the surrounding homes
and, therefore, it was approved for AR, removing the option of a mobile home. This property
is across the street and 3 lots away from the property listed in H2275. How can 2 lots so close
to each be identified by county staff so differently? How can one be compatible while the
other is not? Please reference your staff report for H2224.

Approval was given back in 2018 to the property next to H2275 for AR2. However, when I
questioned Omar regarding this request, he told us the owners already applied for a permit to
build a home and had no intention of moving in a mobile home. Based on that, we did not
oppose.
Here we are 4 years later, no agriculture animals on the property but a single wide mobile
home is on it.

While we can't change the past zoning changes, we feel the county staff and planning and
zoning board needs to stop granting the new property owners their zoning change requests.
Staff and board members need to remember that part of their job is to protect and preserve the
integrity of our neighborhoods for the existing home owners, not for the new comers who
would rather change county rules than abide by them.

Please consider approving a change to AR instead of AR2 removing the option for a mobile
home just as you did with H2224.

Thank you,
Debbie and George Krapf 
Sent from my Galaxy
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From: gkrapf
To: Michelle Miller
Cc: Aaron Pool
Subject: H2275 - P&Z Meeting 1/9/23
Date: Tuesday, January 3, 2023 11:24:11 AM

Please attach to our previous email.

Thank you.

Sent from my Galaxy
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From: Mike McGuire
To: Omar DePablo; Cayce Dagenhart
Date: Saturday, December 10, 2022 4:26:08 PM

  Have received Letter of intent to rezone this lot on Shasta, Ridge Manor.
Looking at other lots, the one across square Stone from my Two lots. Approached  being a
sand pit. Last time I was up there insect Flies and Gnats , Made my visit very uncomfortable.
Looking at the map, on the Second Page. Shown lot , there is a pre-manufacture home. That
looks like a Trailer.  Is that how you get around things in Ridge Manor.  Rezone your lot , put
a trailer on it?  Is that what Mr. Espinal Has in mind?  I really, really don't like the zoning
dept. Turning this neighborhood  into a Trailer park.    I am Saying NO, I don't like Any
further Re- Zoning Towards  AR-2
  Thank you very Much . Will Not be Able to make these Meeting's. Mike McGuire
               Email: 1234McGuire17@gmail.com




